
CAC INDEPENDENT COMMISSION AGAINST CORRUPTION

File ref: ICAC/MIN/39 23 December 2022

Mrs Carine CHARLETTE-KATINIC
The Director
Financial Intelligence Unit
10th Floor, SICOM Tower, Wall Street,
Ebene Cybercity
Ebene

Dear Madam,

Re: One-Day Forum on Public-Private Partnership in combatting Financial Crime to commemorate

the International Anti-Corruption Day 2022

Warm greetings from the Independent Commission Against Corruption (ICAC), Mauritius.

2. | would like to express my sincere thanks to you for your invaluable contribution as panelist in the

one-day Forum on Public-Private Partnership in combatting Financial Crime held on 08 December 2022 at

the Sofitel Mauritius, Flic-en-Flac in the context of the International Anti-Corruption Day 2022. Your

contribution in the success of the Forum was indeed well-appreciated.

3, | also wish to thank you for supporting the ICAC in its anti-corruption and anti-money laundering
endeavours.

4, | avail of this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2023.

Yours faithfully,

Navin Beek r

Director-General

ICAC Headquarters, Réduit Triangle, Moka
Tel No: +230 402 6600 - Fax No: +230 402 6959
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